SHOW OFF YOUR

We’'re calling out to all young
budding artists to design a

spooky or scary poster about
being fire safe in the kitchen.

Enter by Wednesday October 25 by dropping off your
entry at the reception at our CHQ building or post your
artwork to: Corporate Communications, South Yorkshire
Fire & Rescue, 197 Eyre Street, Sheffield S1 3FG,

All entries will be exhibited in the Winter Gardens between Friday 27 October and
Thursday 2 November and the winner will receive a Lego Fire Station set!

For more information and FAQs about the competition go to:
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